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1st June 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
Local Authority Guidance on Wider Opening of Schools and Colleges 
 
The Director of Children and Young People’s Services sent out a letter on Friday 
29th May.  You can read the full letter here: 
 
https://standrews.calderdale.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/Covid-19-
letter-to-schools-reopening.pdf 
 
Just to reiterate to you that we continue to follow advice from Calderdale Local 
Authority and there is NO CHANGE to our current situation.  We remain 
closed to all children except to those of key workers. 
 
We are continuing to plan for our eventual re-opening and will contact you 
again when the situation changes. 
 

As always, thank you for your continued support and understanding. 
 
 
 
Karen Smith   Glenys Phillips 
Headteacher    Chair of Governors 
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